
 
 

 

 

 

            
 

The 4H Club members will answer your questions 
about rabbits and cavies.  You will have the 
opportunity to meet some very nice bunnies and 
guinea pigs!  No registration necessary.  Just 
drop in any time between 4:00 and 5:00 p.m. 

 

 
 

All ages 
 

This FREE program takes place in the 

Meeting Room.   


